Magic City Question: Only 271 days to go...

By: André Natta
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    Apparently there is an effort to begin advertising for City Stages a little early this year. This billboard for the music festival is visible as you’re driving westbound on I-20/59 on the driver’s side. It’s the only one that we’re aware of right now.

    Next June will mark the 20th anniversary of the festival (currently scheduled for June 13-15), which of  course leads us to our question:

    
      Who’d you like to see perform at City Stages to help celebrate its 20th year?
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